
Submitter Comments:

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024

Attachments:

Publication:

493

Trish Riddell

Making the submission and your name public

See attachment



1

From: Trish Riddell 
Sent: Friday, 10 May 2024 5:05 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission - Trish Riddell

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Trish Riddell. 

It is the least you can do to pabcd this legislation; to not do so will be a blatant demonstration of the 
government’s true intentions regarding all vulnerable people. 
To whom it may concern, I am a mother and Counselling Pracabcdioner from the Gold Coast. 
I believe it is essential to provide those infants born alive following a pregnancy termination with the same 
level of medical care and human concern as those who are are born by other means.  
Protecting vulnerable individuals is a fundamental human right and decent thing to do and also is (should be) a 
prime responsibility that governments make provision for.  
Should the government fail to pabcd this legislation it will be relinquishing the most basic of human dignity and 
decency these tiny, vulnerable humans need.  

Sincerely, Trish Riddell 
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